greg@mhimperialhomes.com

From: Keegan, Mike (DOT) <Mike.Keegan@dot.ny.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 7:02 AM

To: greg@mhimperialhomes.com

Subject: FW: Privat Road *
I

Greg,

Please see the response below.
Thanks

Michael Keegan

Assistant Resident Engineer
NYSDOT ~ Saratoga County
351 West Ave.

Saratoga Springs, NY 12866
518-584-3790

From: Martin, Wyatt (DOT) <Wyatt.Martin@dot.ny.gov>
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 9:40 AM

To: Keegan, Mike (DOT} <Mike.Keegan@dot.ny.gov>; Fenley, Michae! (DOT) <Michael.Fenley@dot.ny.gov>
Cc: Korowajczyk, Paul (DOT) <Paul.Korowajczyk@dot.ny.gov>

Subject: RE: Privat Road

Mike, 1

Due to the proximity of this new paraliet entrance to Route 9 we would prefer they just build a niew separate access off
of Route 9 for this development area.

i
I




